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THE VALLEY – The Anguilla Statistics Department (ASD) wishes to thank the public for its continued support of Anguilla 
Population and Housing Census 2022.  As we seek to conclude the enumeration phase, we will be hosting a series of 
Operational Surge Field days across the island.  
 
The staff of the ASD along field staff - enumerators and supervisors will be out on: 
 

 Tuesday, January 24th from 7am to 7pm - West 
 Wednesday, January 25th from 7am to 7pm - South 
 Thursday, January 26th from 7am to 7pm – Central  
 Friday, January 27th from 7am to 7pm - East 

 
We are kindly asking all resident of Anguilla to support our field officers – enumerators and supervisors when they visit 
your residence on the stated days.  
 
If you wish to make an appointment on the slated day for your district please contact the Anguilla Statistics Department at 
1-264-497-5731 or 497-2451 Ext 1870 or email us at statistics@gov.ai, and we will make the necessary arrangements to 
complete your household’s questionnaires.  
 
More information on the Anguilla Population and Housing Census 2022 can be obtained by contacting the Anguilla 
Statistics Department on 497-5731 or e-mail the Anguilla Statistics Department at statistics@gov.ai 
 
 

“The Anguilla Population and Housing Census 2022 – It All Adds Up” 
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